Department of Energy
Savannah River Operations Office
P.O. Box A
Aiken, South Carolina 29802

DEC 1 4 2016

Mr. Harold Simon, Chair

Savannah River Site Citizens Advisory Board
P.O. Box A

Aiken, South Carolina 29802

Dear Mr. Simon:

SUBJECT: Citizens Advisory Board (CAB) Recommendation Number 340 — Commend the
Originators of the Double-Stacking Idea (Your letter, dated 09/27/2016)

Thank you for your recommendation on commending the originators of the Double-Stacking
Idea. The Department of Energy Savannah River Operations Office (DOE-SR) accepts your
recommendation.

Savannah River Site (SRS) has identified the original Integrated Project Team (IPT) members
and will recognize them with a certificate of appreciation for their creativity and contribution to
the Double-Stacking initiative at the March 27, 2016 CAB meeting.

As always, DOE welcomes input from the public as we continue to work on cleanup and waste
disposition activities at SRS.

If you have any questions, please contact me or have your staff contact Mark Smith, of my staff at
(803) 208-6377.

Savannah River Site Manager
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Mr. Simon

cc: A
Kristen Ellis, EM-3.2, DOE-HQ
David Borak, EM-3.2, DOE-HQ
Michael Mikolanis, DDFO, DOE-SR
Tony Polk, DDFO, DOE-SR
Catherine Heigel, SCDHEC

Gwen Keyes, EPA

Mark Williams, GADNR
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